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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

The principles of Replacement, Reduction, and Refinement
(3Rs) are the framework that promotes the replacement of
laboratory animals for non-sentient alternatives, the
reduction of them to a minimum, and the refinement of
experiments and their housing conditions to cause the
minimum pain and distress. Efforts to refine and optimize
the care and use of animals in research have been ongoing
for many years and have led to general standardization of
animals’ housing, genetics, and health status. However,
Replacement is still the most challenging of the 3Rs in
terms of the technical and strategic nature of the research
that is needed.

This Special Issue invites original research and review
papers that address any aspect of the 3Rs in laboratory
animal research. 

Topics of special interest are the replacement, animal
welfare, translation, ethics and regulation of animal
models.  
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous peerreview
and editorial processes and publishes only high quality
manuscripts that address important issues in the many
varied disciplines that involve animals, with a focus on
animal science, animal welfare and animal ethics. Animals
is covered in the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE) in
Web of Science, with the latest Impact Factor: 3.0 (2022,
ranks 12 /62 (Q1) in ‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal Science’;
13/143 (Q1) in ‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year Impact Factor:
3.2.
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